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Field Māori 
 
Revision of Te Mātauranga Māori Whānui unit standards 3699 and 3703 
 

Subfield Domain ID 

Te Mātauranga Māori me te 
Whakangungu 

Te Mātauranga Māori Whānui 3699, 3703 

 
NZQA Māori Qualifications Services (MQS) has revised the unit standards listed above. 
 
Date new version published January 2024 
 
Planned review date December 2027 
 
 
Summary 
 
In the August 2022 review of standard 3699 and standard 3703, the level for the standards had 
decreased from level 4 to level 3. Due to this decrease, the standards have been transferred from 
CMR 0091 to CMR 0226 to reflect the Requirements for Consent to Assess (RCA) for Base Scope 
of Assessment for Schools. 
 
Main change 
 

• Standards 3699 and 3703 were transferred from CMR 0091 to CMR 0226. 


